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Brian K. Grimes, Director
,

l' Attentiot:
*

Division of Reactor Inspection and Safeguards
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

\
Dear Mr. Grimes:

|
'

.' Westinghouse'is in receipt of your letter of May 8, 1990. ('

;
' '

:I.can assure you that Westinghouse is fully cognizant'of and
acts,in full accordance with its responsibilities pursuant-to.

'the| rules and regulations of the U.S. Nuclear Regulation
b Commission.

N Based.'on-our knowledge, including any information contained
I ;in the' filed complaint, there are no previously unreported ''

,conditionsawhich would be reportable under 10CFR21. If'the -lutilities.were aware of such conditions, they would be-,

required pursuant to 10CFR21 to notify NRC of any such
conditions. Moreover, if conditions were-identified by the
utilities where the safety significance could not be
evaluated without the participation of the. vendor, !

Westinghouse would expect to be provided such information.
Westinghouse has not been given such information, nor has. 9'

Westinghouse.been asked to participate in or provide facts in
order to.-assist such an evaluation.

We will consider any new information obtained by Westinghouse
consistent with-its responsibility pursuant to the NRC rules

,

and regulations. !
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L Sincerely,
i.
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